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As we head through the last month of the academic 
year, it gives us opportunity to share some of the many 
highlights at school over the last two weeks.  
The whole school and many parents, close relations and 
carers enjoyed our Annual Sports Day which again was 
completed on a reasonably cool and dry June morning. 
Fox and Fox Cubs enjoyed their trip to the Story 
Museum and we have welcomed in our new starters to 
Fox Class this September on our first transition 
afternoon. 
 

Message from the Headteacher: Be respectful 
 

 

 

Last week, Year 5s spent the day at FCC taking part in a 
STEM day.  The Year 5s engaged with all of the activities 
and were well-behaved all day.  They enjoyed spending 
time in secondary school. 

 

Year 5 STEM day at FCC: Be curious 

Monday, 30 June 
Year 6 FCC Meet the Tutor event  
Tuesday, 8 July 
Year 6 SATs results 
Year 6 Transition Day to FCC 
1 – 3:10pmTransition afternoon 
3 – 4pm: New Reception parents and 
children meeting 
Wednesday, 9 July 
Year 6 Transition Day to FCC 
Friday, 11 July 
9am – 12pm: Bikeability 1 and 2 Test 
for Years 3, 4 and 5 
Tuesday 15 July 
5:30 – 7pm Otters Performance 
Thursday, 17 July 

1 – 3:10pm Transition afternoon 

5:30 – 7pm Otters Performance 
Monday, 21st July  
9 – 10am: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
Tuesday, 22 July 
End of term 6 - 1.15pm finish (Fox 
Cubs 1.00pm) 
Monday, 1st September 
Inset Day 
Tuesday, 2nd September 
Inset day 
Wednesday, 3rd September 
Back to school - Start of Term 1 
Tuesday, 9th September 
9 – 11:30am: School Photos – Tempest 

Diary Dates: Be kind 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support 
with ensuring your child or children 
attend school more often this year. 
Attending school regularly improves 
your child’s ability to learn and helps 
build better friendships with her peers, 
meaning they are happier coming into 
school. 

Attendance: Perseverance 
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Thank you to all those who managed to find time to support our 
annual Sports Day. Many activities and races meant children could 
run and participate in lots of events. The weather was kind to us 
and we congratulate all four houses for their efforts with Windrush 
accruing the most points during the morning. 
 

Longworth Annual Sports Day: Be kind Maths in Hedgehog Class: Be curious 

 

 

Wychwood School have an exciting 

programme of (free events) for Year 5 and 6 

children from September. Your child has a flyer 

with all the events signposted. Please do try 

and visit some of the events. 

Opportunities in Oxford: Be curious 

Yeatr 

Congratulations to our Year 6s who achieved excellent results in 
Reading, Writing and Maths. We understand that these results are 
just one part of their learning experience at Longworth Primary 
School. We pride ourselves on broad and balanced curriculum in 
which all children can feel successful in a nurturing, inclusive 
environment. 
We will continue using Forest School, outside and active learning 
active to enthuse children at school. 

Year 6 SAT Results 


